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March 08, 2024 

RE: Letter of support for South Peace Mackenzie Trust  

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to provide a letter of support for the Mackenzie Seniors Centre in their application for the 
South Peace Mackenzie Trust Funding. 

The Mackenzie Seniors Centre provides affordable lunches and a wide variety of activities, socialization, 
and special events. These community contributions are crucial to maintaining the thriving community and 
essential companionship amongst Mackenzie’s senior citizens. 

Mackenzie Seniors Center provides the community of Mackenzie with resources and accessible programs 
that allows seniors to age well and longer in their home. Providing services like their “Friends Helping 
Friends Meal Program” is just one prime example.   

The benefits this organization brings to Mackenzie is crucial to the district for both the mental and 
physical well-being of our seniors and community.  

Mackenzie is a growing, Vibrant community and the Mackenzie Seniors Center is an integral component 
in providing social activities for the many seniors in our community. I am optimistic that when you 
review their application you will agree that their project is worthy of funding. Please feel free to call me if 
you need more information. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Morris 
MLA Prince George-Mackenzie 
 


